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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
UPDATE ON MISSING PERSON IN DOVER, NH

DOVER, NH, March 21, 2025 — The Dover Police Department continues to seek public
assistance with locating 55-year-old William Roberts. On the evening of March 20%", a
vehicle belonging to Mr. Roberts was found apparently abandoned on Glen Hill Road in
Dover. He has no known connections to the area and his phone was left in the vehicle.

Since the first public release of this information, the police department has received
multiple credible reports that Roberts was seen walking on Tolend Road headed into Dover
on the afternoon of March 20™. Investigators have also located security footage of Roberts
at a local business prior to his disappearance.

The new images are being released so that members of the public can help police locate Mr.
Roberts. The police department also requests that residents of Tolend Road and the
adjoining streets check any home security footage for possible leads that would help locate
him.

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to call the Dover Police Department at
603-742-4646. Those wishing to remain anonymous can provide information to the Dover
Crimeline at 603-749-6000. The Dover Crimeline can also be contacted via
www.dovernhcrimeline.org.

**No further media releases are expected unless new information is uncovered or Mr.
Roberts is located**
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